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Re: Proposed Stanton Unit A (gas-fired power plant) 

Dear Dave: 

I enjoyed our conversation yesterday regarding your letter of February 28, 
2001 to the Florida Public Service Commission. You were correct in that the 
notice published in the Sentinel did not indicate that we were using treated 
sewage effluent instead of drinking water for cooling the new 600 MW proposed 
gas-fired power unit. We have a 98-acre pond at the 3,200-acre Stanton site that 
we f i l l  with effluent from Orange County's easterly regional wastewater treatment 
plant on Alafaya Trail. The holding pond was built to hold enough cooling water 
for four power plants. The new gas fired unit in question as I told you, would use 
sewage effluent from Orange County as its sole source of cooling water. There 
will be a closed cycle steam make up system with demineralized potable water. 
This is a small amount of well water compared to the cooling water. I am glad 
that you are a steward of the Orlando area drinking water and we too at OUC try 
to protect our drinking water as best we can as noted by our recent conservation 
water rates. These water rates were designed to have the large residential users 
cut back OR wasteful and excessive use of our important drinking water, 

As to the question of plant security and a catastrophe, as we discussed 
the new Stanton Unit A will be several hundred yards north of the existing side- 
by-side Stanton coal units I and 2. Therefore, any fire, hurricane or other 

54F;p catastrophe at the coal units would not affect the new stand-alone Unit A. The 
$" .--* 4 - -new unit will also have a separate transmission line and corridor out to the main 
*:;;.p - substation to the northeast. The new plant will be inside of the second perimeter 
q',sM.-d barbwire fence with 24 hour a day guard service. It will be built to withstand < ;3,q 
5:; 8 - hurricane strength winds and rain. A copy of our complete application discussing 
I_S,-. - =J 1 7 ;  the cooling water source and other parameters can be found at t he  Orange 
:c County Public Library on Central Avenue or you are welcome to come look at my - copy any time. Thank you for your interest in our new project and, by copy of this 
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letter, I am letting the PSC know that 1 hopefully answered your concerns. Call 
me if you have any other questions. 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas i3. Tart 
Generai Counsel 

TBT/reb 

cc: Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Robert C. Haven 
Fred Haddad 

crowson Itr.doc 



February 2 8 ,  2003 

Blanca S, B a p ,  Director 
Div. of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Serubice Commission 
2540 Shumard 
Tallahassee, 

I have t w o  
proposed for 

oak Boulevard 
FL, 32399-0870 

questions regarding the new gas-fired paw- plant 
Orlando Utilities Commiss~on, as follows: 

1.) Why put the unit on the size already occupied by two coal. 
fired plants. It would seem prudent to locate it remote from them 
in case of accident or sabotage SO as to provide some minimum 
level of service- 

2 . )  What is the sauXce of Maker for condensate cooling? T h e e  
are no local surface supplies and the ground water sourc- are 
already stressed. H a s  due cansidezatien been given to the reuse of 
treated wastewater for coaling purposes? 

YOUY evaluation of thsse items during your deliberations will be 
appreciated . 
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D A n D  It, CROWSON, P-E, 

bT- capy to: orlaindo utilitis4 
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